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I would like to express my concern at An Bord Pleanala and their blatant disregard for the planning decisions
regarding masts that are made by local authorities .

In the last 10 appeals for masts , which have been rejected by the local authorities and indeed by ABP own
inspectors , ABP have approved the planning . While | acknowledge the need for better coverage in many areas
, | have grave concerns abput just how impartial ABP is when huge companies seem to be getting their way
with blatant disregard for rural communities . It seems that there really is no point in the whole planning
process when ABP will favour the big company in the end anyway ! This really needs to be looked at and
investigated .

Money talks in Ireland as usual !
Sent from my iPhone



